High School Building Committee Meeting Minutes, Joint Meeting with Pentucket School Committee

Meeting date & place: 6:30 pm, January 16, 2018, Bagnall Elementary School

Members Present: Jonathan Seymour, Mike Stevens, Mark Tocci, Wayne Adams, Jeff Mulqueen, Andy Murphy, Greg Labrecque, Emily Dwyer, Kim Jackson, Dena Trotta, Bill O'Neil, Joe Torrisi.

Also Present: Mrs. Kelley, Mrs. Naffah, Mr. Adams, Mr. Hodges, Mrs. O'Connor, Mr. Buell, Mrs. Blanchard, Mrs. Reading, Steve Theran, Vertex, Designer: Brad Dore, Jason Boone, Jon Richardson, Dore & Whittier

Public present: There were approximately 35 community members present.

The Pentucket Regional School District is in the Feasibility Study phase of the school building project. Substantial progress has been made in the MSBA (Massachusetts School Building Authority) process leading to a preferred solution to the current facility.

Dore & Whittier, the District's design firm, conducted three community visioning sessions, evaluated the existing condition of the secondary facilities, and completed a space summary. Subsequently, the School Building Committee has considered this information and deliberated about the findings and summaries.

Dore & Whitter provided an overview of the school building process, as previously presented to the Boards of Selectmen in Groveland, Merrimac, and West Newbury. Information about the facilities assessment, visioning outcomes, and space summary was provided with an overall building diagram. All were given an opportunity to ask questions.

The presentation is attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Marianne Naffah

Administrative Assistant